Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, April 15th!

Green team, please report to Ms. England’s room after announcements for recycling
day. Teachers, please have your recycling out and ready to be picked up.

The Track team has their first meet at CPHS today. Track athletes, please ride the bus to
the high school as normal, change into your uniform and meet the coaches out at the
track. Good luck to all!

Students, Movie night has been rescheduled to Friday, April 26th. If you purchased a
ticket, it is still good for the rescheduled date. Movie night will start at 5:45PM and
conclude at 7:30PM.

If you like collecting or trading cards like Pokemon or any sports cards, a new card club
will be starting this Friday during advisory. The club will meet twice a month. There is a
sign up sheet here in the office. If you have any questions, check with Mrs. Hill.

Thank you and let's make tomorrow even better!



